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‘May the God of hope fill you with all joy and peace as you trust in him.’  

  Romans 15:13      

 
Dear Parents and Carers, 
 

Welcome back. The term has started with a real buzz of different activities 
taking place from discovering ancient Egyptian tombs to travelling back to 
the Stone Age. We are looking forward to seeing all the learning which 

takes place in this half term.  
 

This half term we are looking at our next school value – hope. Once 
again we will be reflecting on this value in our assemblies and in 
class.  

 
Just like last term, children will also share their thoughts with another 

class in the school as they did last year. 
 

Sussex Active 
 
Following on from our success at the MidSussex Active awards, we are 

delighted to announce that the school has recently been nominated for a 
Sussex Sports Award. Held annually, these awards are given out for sporting 

excellence across Sussex in a range of different categories. The theme this year is Believe: 
Achieve celebrating those who have dreamt big and had the passion, determination and belief 
to achieve those dreams. We were nominated this year for Active Primary School of the Year. 

Unfortunately, we were not one of the three shortlisted schools for the award but are still 
very proud of being one of very few schools in the whole of Sussex to have even been 

nominated. 
We would like to thank all the children for their hard work towards this nomination and the 
parents and carers that have supported the school. 

Mr Belton 
PE Subject Leader 

Remembrance 

On Friday 9th November, Badgers class are joining other children from local 

schools at St Wilfrid’s Church for the annual remembrance service. In school 
we will be observing a time of silence and reflection together to mark the 

occasion. As we have one of the memorial sites in the local area it is important 
we remember those former St Wilfrid’s pupils who served, especially during WW1. 

Cycling Quiz 

From next Wednesday (7th November), Sussex Safer Roads Partnership will be running a bike 

safety quiz on their website.  The quiz is open to all primary school students and all those 
who score 100% in the quiz will receive a set of lights for their bike. 
  

The website link is below,  
https://www.sussexsaferroads.gov.uk/page/bikeability-quiz 
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The quiz will be open for 2 weeks and will close on Wednesday 21st November.  

  
The Safer Roads Partnership will collate a list of winners from each school and deliver the 

lights after all the results are in. 

 

Kind regards, 

Simon Hateley 

 
 

 
 


